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Senator Dassler-Alfheim applauds State Supreme Court decision on 1849 abortion ban 
 
MADISON, WI – Today, the Wisconsin State Supreme Court struck down an 1849 abortion ban, 
ruling that the law in question does not apply to reproductive healthcare.  
 
“This is huge. This isn’t just a win for Democrats, it’s a win for the women of Wisconsin and for 
the healthcare workers who provide reproductive healthcare to those who need it. Abortion is 
healthcare. Full stop,” said Senator Dassler-Alfheim (D-Appleton).  
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